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As written this bill has vague definitions that threaten medical freedom. Given the 

political polarization in today’s society, we need to ensure there are clear definitions 

for ethics and that any punishments are tied to patient harm only. Bills like this are 

dangerous and biased and cause more harm than the ills they are written to prevent. 


